
Submitter: Jessi Cox 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure: HB4130 

Dear Senators, 

I write to ask for your support of HB4130! As a resident of North Plains, an 

Emergency Physician of Tillamook, a mom, a wife, a patient and a buisness owner I 

urge you all to help our state stop the corporate practice of medicine and keep 

patients safe from profits.   

Our Emergency Physician group has survived as a 100% physician owned group for 

decades and like many Oregonians the pandemic was a struggle but by maintaining 

our goal of practicing good and safe medicine which is focused on the patient we 

were able to survive the last few years. Many groups did not and the corporations 

and private equity groups who are taking over have one goal in mind: PROFIT.   

You can support HB4130 and strengthen the laws in Oregon to show that physicians 

are the best to lead healthcare decisions and to safeguard the care for your 

constituents, your families and yourselves! 

Thank you 

Dr Jessi Cox 

Emergency Physician 

 

 


